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Applicability

This policy is to ensure the manure sheds provide a high-quality garden product for local gardeners while
reducing our manure haul away costs. The manure shed disposal and pickup is advantageous for
community, BHA and the environment.

Policy
BHA does not have the space or time required to make quality compost and therefore supplies the raw
materials that gardeners need to make their own compost at home. Storing and providing the raw
materials is a great way to recycle and to reduce our facility costs while providing a free product that
the local gardening community values.

The following materials can go in the manure storage sheds:

- Manure (from either hogfuel or sand paddocks)
- Urine-soaked shavings or sawdust
- A minimal amount of hay (less than 5%)

The following materials cannot go in the manure storage sheds:

- Leaves
- Weeds
- Garbage of any kind

This policy was formulated by a Registered Professional Biologist with manure management and
composting education experience.

Review Schedule
Policy Adopted: MARCH 28 2022
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Next Review Scheduled: APRIL 2023
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